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Good morning all members of the veterans in legal affairs committee. First of all I 
thank you for taking this time to hear from all of us on these issues today. I oppose 
LD 881 and see no justification for more technical changes in the medical program. 
The technical changes we are seeing already from the OMP I believe or not in the 
publics interest and believe that more technical changes would be very detrimental to 
the medical program.


